
From: Nina Idemudia <Nina.Idemudia@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 4:20 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Chenin Kilduff <Chenin.Kilduff@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: DPD Set of Facts for Accepting City Gift  
 

Hello,  
 
I am emailing to offer the following information about DPD accepting a gift on behalf of the City 
of Chicago.  
 
On July 27th and 28th, DPD will be holding an offsite Resiliency and Strategic Planning staff retreat at 

Herman Miller Showroom located at 1100 W. Fulton Market Third Floor, Chicago, IL 60607. The 

Herman Miller Showroom is offering the space, boxed breakfast, and boxed lunch to the City at no 

cost. DPD will be the recipient of this gift. 
 

Please let me know if you have additional questions.  
 

Nina Idemudia, AICP 

Assistant Commissioner - Commissioner's Office 

City of Chicago Department of Planning and Development 
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